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           TOREAGH PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Child Protection/Safeguarding Team 

Designated Teacher:  Miss Morrow (lmorrow225@c2kni.net) 

Deputy Designated Teacher:  Mrs Wells (ywells497@c2kni.net) 

Mrs A Ellison (aellsion860@c2kni.net ) 

School Governor:  Mr M Lambe ( toreaghsafeguarding@gmail.com) 

   

 
 

Good News 

We would like to send our warmest congratulations to Mrs McCauley and her husband, 

Matthew, who are expecting their first child in the summer.  

 

Aspire ( Shared Education) 

The children have had a wonderful time this week meeting new friends from St John’s and 

taking part in lots of activities together.  The behaviour of the children has been excellent. 

Many thanks to all the volunteers, without you these activities could not take place.   

 

Crawfordsburn Residential Trip P6 & P7 

Wednesday 11th June – Friday 13th June 2025 

The total cost of the trip is £250 (£225 as deposit has been paid) approximately, this may be 

paid in full or by instalments.   If you wish to pay by instalments, money should be brought to 

school on a Monday.  Cheques should be made payable to Toreagh Primary School.   All 

money must be paid in full by Friday 11th April 2025. 

 

Transfer Meeting P6 Parents 

A meeting for those who wish their child to sit the SEAG entrance test will be held on 

Monday 31st March at 2.30pm. During this meeting Miss Morrow will go over the logistics of 

what happens from here on in. There is no obligation to attend. There has been no change in 

procedure since this test was introduced in 2023.  

 

Diary Dates 

Tuesday 25th March 

P1, P2 & P4 Aspire Peaceplus Project (Shared Education) 

As part of our Aspire Peaceplus Project, P1, P2 & P4 will be visiting St John’s Primary 

School, Carnlough. Children will leave Toreagh just at 9.15am and depart from St John’s at 

1.30pm. Transport will be provided by Inver Coaches.  

Children, including those who receive a free school meal, will be required to bring a packed 

lunch on this day. Lunches, should be brought in a named, disposable bag. Please do not 

send in a lunchbox. No glass bottles or fizzy drinks. A named water bottle can be 

brought as usual.  Girls may also wear suitable trousers/leggings on this day to help keep 

warm and facilitate play.  

Please reinforce at home the need for best behaviour on this visit. 

Hasn’t it been lovely to see the sun this week.  

Our extension is coming along and hopefully they will start to 

pour the concrete next week. 
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Friday 28th March 2025  

Mothers' Day Sale 

On Friday 28th March, the Friends of Toreagh are hoping to run a Mothers' Day sale where 

the children can bring in money and buy a present.  In order for this sale to go ahead we need 

donations of unwanted, used suitable gifts and gift wrap or bags.  

 

Please send in any further donations as soon as possible. 

 

We also need volunteers to run the stall on the Friday morning and set up the stall on 

Thursday afternoon.  Please let Mrs Ellison know if you can help. 

 

This was always a popular event in the past.  The children bring in £1, £2 or £3 and are then 

able to go to the 'shop' and pick a present for their mum or special person. 

 

Friday 11th April 2025 

School closes at 12 noon for the Easter Holidays. 

 

Monday 14th April – Friday 25th April 2025 (inclusive) 

Easter Holidays – school closed. 

 

 

 

C L Morrow 

Principal                 21st March 2025 
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Community News 

 

After 𝗿𝗲𝗰𝗼𝗿𝗱 𝗻𝘂𝗺𝗯𝗲𝗿𝘀 at our half-term camp, we’re excited to confirm the details for 
our upcoming Easter Camp!  
  
Book now and enjoy four days of football filled fun at Sandy Bay. 
  
📲 https://app.teamfeepay.com/s/3xJCx5w5cX 
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